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Sentencing Guidelines Commission personnel consist of an executive director, one management 

analyst, and four research analysts. All six currently serve as unclassified state employees. The bill 

changes the employee status of the Commission staff (but not the executive director) from 

unclassified to classified, giving them certain protections in case of layoff that they do not have 

under unclassified status. 

 

The bill has a July 1, 2022 effective date. 

 

 


